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Kingsville Primary School staff will be holding a Foundation/Prep Information Evening on May 10th in the school hall. 

The session is an introduction to KPS with an opportunity find out about who we are, and our enrolment process and procedures. It is also a chance to meet the Principal, Assistant Principals, and current early years staff. 

Where:	Kingsville Primary School Hall	
		58 Bishop Street, Kingsville
		(Enter via Bishop St double gates to the hall)

When:	Wednesday 10th May 2023
		7.00 – 8.00 pm

Bookings are essential: 

RSVP by 8th May:	Ph:		9314 5869
		    		Email:  	kingsville.ps@education.vic.gov.au

[image: C:\Users\02028080\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\7E5A1885.tmp]
image1.emf










image2.png




image3.jpeg
Kingsville

Primary School





image4.jpeg
Kingsville

Primary School




image5.png




image6.jpeg
Kingsville

Primary School




image7.jpeg




